Dear Mr. Brock and the Estill County School Board

The Estill County High School Student Council is glad to be back in school again and operating in a new school year. This year, several of our council members, with parent dedication to helping make our students great leaders, would like to attend the LEAD Conference in Washington, D.C. In previous years, we have had students attend, and they have come back and had excellent student-led events. The students would leave on Thursday, January 25, and return on Sunday, January 28, 2024. While there, the students would tour Washington D.C., experience cultural events, and attend a three-day conference with students from across the United States.

As the Student Council, we are asking for permission to travel out of state to this excellent student conference. So many of the students interested and dedicated to attending are our younger students, which would be a perfect opportunity for them to grow as young leaders.

We hope this trip will be approved, and thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Estill County High School Student Council Members

Charlotte Sutter Sponsor